
 

 

 

Rebecca Moreau 

2738 6th Ave Lane 
Garden City, CO 
(469) 968-4240  
Rlmoreau@gmail.com  
October 2, 2024 
 
Attn: Members of the Garden City, City Board 

Earlier this year, I attempted to run to become a member of the council, but 

narrowly failed to achieve my goal. Now that there is an opening available,  I 

would be excited to be considered for the position.  

I would love to see this town grow, and have some ideas of how we can do so 

together. We also have a large population of lower-income citizens,  who I 

believe we can help in many ways. I have been interested in this position for 

several years now and would be very thankful to be given the opportunity to 

serve our city.  

Sincerely, 

Rebecca L. Moreau 
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